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Car Stolen from Manhattan Dealership 
 ( KMZA )--The Pottawatomie County Sheriff Office is investigating the theft of a vehicle from a
Manhattan dealership.
Sheriff Greg Riat  says the 2013 Hyundai Accent was stolen sometime between late January and
March 24th from a dealership in the 100 block of East Poyntz in Manhattan.
The 4-door car is black in color.
The loss of the vehicle is reported to be 18-thousand dollars.
Anyone with information is asked to contact the Pottawatomie County Sheriff’s Office at
785-457-3353. 
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